
Proposed charge to the Academic Policies Committee 

March 11, 2014 

 

A number of years ago, the Faculty Senate recommended that Honors students be granted 

priority registration.  Since then, priority registration has been expanded to other groups of 

students, such as Supplemental Instruction leaders.  Please review our current priority 

registration practices and, if the committee believes the system should be changed, offer a 

revised priority registration policy to the Senate for consideration.  Please plan to report to the 

Senate by early November, 2014. 

 


